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Dear EAOPD member 

Our next EAOPD conference will be an online virtual event. It will take place on the Fri 24th  
and 25th Sept 2021. More information over the program is available on our website at https://
www.eaopd.org. 

This year, is also the year for electing our new EAOPD President. 

The Board would like to propose Prof. Malin Ernberg (Stockholm, Sweden) as new President. 
As usual, the voting will take place during the next General Assembly on Friday Sept 24th in the 
afternoon (17:30-18:30). Please consult the website for more information over Prof. Ernberg. 

Looking forward to see you all, even if virtually, very soon for a fantastic conference. 

Best wishes for a wonderful coming summer and warm regards, 

 

Marie-Christine Ketelaer 
EAOPD Secretary 

dentketelaer@gmail.com
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